
Dear Senators and Ministers, 
 
I would like you to reject the proposal for nuclear power in Australia. 
 
Nuclear is dangerous, expensive, uses water (unlike renewables),slow to build and unpopular with 
the Australian electorate for good reason. 
 
Renewables are cheaper and in a relatively early phase of development, suggesting that the price 
and efficiency will continue to improve. 
 
I have a solar rooftop system. It's a cloudy day but still it produces a lot of electrical power. 
 
The future is solar. 
 
Thank you for taking this into consideration. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Quentin Dresser 
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